From: -

To: -- City Clerk

Subject: Save the Fairgrounds

Date: Monday, October 24, 2022 6:56:41 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
The Fairgrounds are an important part of this community.

What would we have done after the fires.
We needed it not only for displaced animals but for the people. Most of the people that are in

favor of doing away with our treasure are new to the Petaluma community or people only
seeing a profit. We need it for all not just for a few.

The thought of not having it part of our town, my children and grand- children's lives is
unthinkable. Please save it for now and for generations to come. It is not only for the Fair, but
as a gathering place for all.

Colleen & Larry Hoburg

-Albert Way & . Volkers Dr

Petaluma

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone





